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Kutz, James RFnAvc

Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2006 4:43 PM

To: Kutz, James

Subject: Proposed Preneeds Regulations

? # - 7 A%%M%

I just want to confirm that after consulting with our General Counsel's office and Frank Bullock, outside counsel for
the Funeral Directors Board, we are all of one mind and agree that the Board cannot adopt and promulgate any
regulations under Section 13(a) of the Funeral Director Law in light of the rulings in the Ferguson and Walker
cases. Therefore, I have requested Frank, and he has agreed, to draft an opinion to this effect. Please call or
email if you or Ernie have any further questions or comments with respect to this matter.
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